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 Misc 1 

NOTICE TO ALL PARENTS 
 
This is a notice to all parents in relation to complaints of parking issues 
received by the school from Local Residents  
 

 
 
The local residents are reporting issues such as obstruction of the highway and being victim 
of abuse when challenging the parents in relation to not being able to drive off their drives 
and parking on the kerb outside their houses. 
 
Please can all parents collecting and dropping off their children park in a responsible 
manner. If a car blocks a drive preventing the local residents getting off their driveways this 
constitutes an offence which can be dealt with by Fixed Penalty Ticket. 
 
It is appreciated that parking is difficult around schools and this has been exacerbated by 
COVID 19 and the Safe Parking Scheme but it is asked that consideration is given to the 
local residents who need access to their properties. 
 
Thank you for your help and cooperation in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


